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Policy Change to Prevent Acceptance of Aged Loans 

Effective June 3rd, 2024, PHH Mortgage Corporation DBA Liberty Reverse 
Mortgage will no longer accept loans in which the loan originator’s signature date 
is older than 180 days from the date Liberty receives the loan. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Account Manager or Lender 
Support. 
 

  

 

 

  

  

The information provided in this communication is for real estate professionals only. This information is not 

intended for distribution to consumers, as defined by §226.2 of Regulation Z, which implements the Truth-In-

Lending Act. Information is subject to change without notice. It is your responsibility to ensure your clients and or 

applicants understand the loan programs offered and consult appropriate government agencies for legal and 

compliance guidance. Affiliate partners and broker correspondents are independent entities and do not form legal 

partnership or agency relationships with Liberty Reverse Mortgage. 
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